
 

 

     16th November 2021 

Dear Classmates, 

The Class of 1967’s 55th Reunion Leadership Team recently met with the 55th Reunion Leadership Team 

from the Class of 1966; both classes are working together to develop plans for jointly celebrating their 

55th reunion during Reunion Weekend, June 9-12, 2022.  Lots of programming ideas are being 

considered; we still would welcome your input as plans are being developed for a fun and informative 

55th reunion.  We will have the benefit of having the Class of 2020 on campus as they will be celebrating 

their pandemic postponed in-person graduation on June 11th.  This means that we also will have an 

added opportunity to connect with faculty who are on campus to participate in the graduation 

ceremonies.  We want to include our first Class of 1967 Scholar, Latanya Coke’ 19, and our current Class 

of 1967 Scholar, Dhiraj Ganji ’23, in our reunion.   In addition to reconnecting with classmates, our 55th 

reunion weekend will be a great time to hear about the College’s plans for celebrating its Bicentennial in 

2023.  You also will want to be present at reunion to congratulate the classmate who receives the TRIN-

MAN award; the award is intended to recognize and honor one of our classmates for “significant and 

meaningful service to one or more of the following:  Trinity College and/or higher education in general; 

or the recipient’s local community, state, or nation.”  The recipient also should have a history of 

meaningful monetary contributions to the College.  You are encouraged again to submit your 

nomination for the TRIN-MAN award to Rob Boas at rboas@bellsouth.net before December 31, 2021.  

Finally, in this season of Thanksgiving and as we approach the end of another calendar year, I want to 

thank you for your ongoing generosity to our alma mater; as the College embarks on a comprehensive 

capital campaign, your 55th Reunion Leadership Team appreciates your gift(s) to annual giving, our Class 

of 1967 Scholarship Fund, and being a member of The Elms Society.   On behalf of the 55th Reunion 

Leadership Team: Alan Weinstein, Jim O’Connor, Alex Levi, Jim Oliver, Rob Boas, Jeff Fox, and Bob 

Brickley, you have our best regards for a Happy Thanksgiving and good health for the remainder of 2021.   

Charley Kurz                                                                                                                                                          
Charles Kurz, II  '67, P'99                                                                                                                                        

74 Pasture Lane - Apt. 316                                                                                                                                                                                    
Bryn Mawr, PA 19010—1776                                                                                                                      

Cell/Mobile:  484-433-3486                                                                                       
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P.S. – Our Trinity reunion liaison, Theresa Kidd, Director of Milestone Reunion Giving, would be pleased 

to respond to any questions; please contact her at 860-297-4229 or Theresa.kidd@trincoll.edu.   
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